
June 2012 – NHI Committee Reports 
 
Answering Service 
Dee P.  

The answering service had 3 calls for April and May. 

  
Back to Basics 
Nathan W.  

Nothing to report for Back to Basics, except still looking for a group willing to 
host a BTB in the fall. 

  
Budget 
Nancy S 

I need 2 volunteers to stay after the NHI meeting to help review a random 
selection of the financial transactions for the year.  Please consider doing this 
important service to make sure we keep our finances in step with the 
Traditions and the Concepts. 

  
Mailing Coordinator 
Kelly W.  

packets were mailed this month.   

  
Meeting List 
Leslie 

Copies available at the meeting and attached here! 

  
Region 6 
Pam T., Dee 

I have resigned as Region 6 rep as I will not be able to attend for my last 
Assembly in April.  It has been a rich experience.  Thanks for the opportunity 
and I highly recommend this service to you.   –Debi G 

  
Twelfth-Step Within 
Peggie M.  

The Twelfth Step Within Committee offers two handouts this month to 
complete the 30 questions from the reading and writing tool Been Slippin’ and 
Slidin’. Please take them back to your home meetings and encourage your 
fellow members to use the questions as a way to focus on recovery over the 
summer months. They can take them along on vacation and strengthen their 
Program while they're relaxing on a sandy beach or in a lakeside cottage.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


